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Please implement the proposal for a Great Koala National Park on the mid north coast. Logging is a 

damaging, dying industry that we need to transition away from and in this region which has such 

high biodiversity value we have the opportunity to benefit the local economy through ecotourism, 

mitigate climate change by preserving forests as well as helping endangered species such as the 

koala. 


